
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:  JULY 31, 2008 
 
TO:  ALL LICENSEES AND INTERESTED PARTIES 
 
SUBJECT: ELECTRONIC PAYMENTS UPDATE 
 
 
 
In our letter dated June 20, 2008, the Gaming Control Board asked that licensees 
provide a tracer or reference number on tax forms prior to submitting them to our office.   
Until further notice, please disregard this requirement and submit your forms to 
NGCtaxforms@gcb.nv.gov prior to or as soon as payments are submitted electronically. 
(Licensees must provide passwords or decryption keys to the Board if submitting 
password-protected or encrypted tax forms).   
 
Please do not mail your original tax forms to our office if you are submitting your forms 
via e-mail. 
 
As a reminder, we will no longer accept paper checks written for $10,000 or more AND 
any electronic payments received after the due date will be assessed a penalty.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we implement this process. If you require any further 
information, please contact Gaming Control Board Supervisor Paula Ward at 
775.684.7784 (pward@gcb.nv.gov). 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steve Hixon, Chief 
Tax and License Division 
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